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Interim Executive Director Training 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Question: Is your nonprofit ready? 
With three out of four baby boomers in executive positions planning to 

leave their jobs over the next five years, organizations are looking ahead 

to identify the process to find those new leaders. This highlights the need 

to invest in effective professional development programs that will equip 

governing boards and leaders with the tools they need to best serve their 

nonprofit’s mission.  
 

Two Goals: Filling the Interim Executive Director Gap 

& Educating Board of Director Members 
Securing the right interim executive director requires, at a minimum, 

two components: first, a pool of professionals who are passionate about 

supporting organizations through critical transitions in their life-cycle; 

and second, a board of directors that understands the role and 

requirements to engage an interim executive director. 
 

The aim of the Interim Executive Director Training is to increase the 

number of highly skilled professional interim executive directors in 

Arizona.  
 

The objective of the Board of Directors Learning Session is to increase 

the number of nonprofit board members who understand the role and 

value of professional interim executive directors. 
  

Ideal Participants: Characteristics for Involvement 
The Interim Executive Director Training is designed for professionals 

committed to building healthy nonprofits and who recognize the 

important role of a professional interim executive directors in a change 

process. This training is not for people who are seeking a job as an 

executive director via an interim position. Ideal participants are 

continual learners, have a good sense of their strengths, their learning 

edge and they are committed to peer-to-peer learning. 
 

The Board of Directors Learning Session is primarily for those who serve 

on a nonprofit board, particularly those nonprofits interested or 

engaging in succession planning. Board members who are serving a 

nonprofit facing an unexpected change in leadership will also benefit. 
 

Fee: Co-Investment Fee  
St. Luke’s Health Initiatives is proud to off-set the cost of this master 

training opportunity.   

 The cost for participating in the Interim Executive Director 

Training is $250. Limited scholarships may be available.  

 There is no cost for participating in the Board of Directors 

Learning Session. 
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Executive directors planning  

to leave within 5 years. 

Interim Executive           

Director Training                      
November 4th & 5th  

9:00AM-4:00PM Thursday 

8:30AM-5PM Friday 

St. Luke’s Health Initiatives 
Only 20 participants will be accepted. 

Complete an application to be 

considered for the training by clicking 

here. 

 

Board of Directors         

Learning Session           
November 6th  

8:00AM-12:00PM 

St. Luke’s Health Initiatives 
Space is limited to 25 participants. 

Click here to RSVP for this session.  
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